To Whom It May Concern,

It is my absolute pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for my colleague and dear friend, Sarah Pallat, who recently opened her own preschool. I had the privilege of working alongside Sarah as a co-teacher in second grade and first grade for three years, and during that time, I witnessed her extraordinary kindness, professionalism, and unwavering commitment to celebrating and honoring cultural diversity in the classroom.

Sarah brings a warmth and compassion to her teaching that creates a safe and nurturing environment for every child. Her interactions with students, families, and staff are consistently marked by empathy, patience, and genuine care. Whether comforting a child who needed reassurance or collaborating with families from various backgrounds, she always led with her heart and treated everyone with dignity and respect.

One of Sarah's greatest strengths is her deep commitment to fostering an inclusive and culturally responsive learning environment. She thoughtfully incorporated diverse perspectives into our curriculum, ensuring that every child saw themselves reflected in the books we read, the discussions we led, and the classroom experiences we created. She actively celebrated cultural traditions and encouraged students to share their backgrounds, helping us learn from each other in meaningful and joyful ways.

I am confident that Sarah's preschool is a place where every child feels valued, supported, and inspired to grow. Her leadership, combined with her mindful nature and deep respect for diversity, will make her school a truly special place for young learners and their families.

Warm regards, Michelle Ling 1st Grade Teacher Phantom Lake Elementary School Bellevue School District